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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Neil Caulkins

Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 2:05 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: RE: SEPA/ Notice of Decision 

Yes, you can issue the letter, they can commence permitted activity, and not, there doesn’t need to be any special 

language saying that the permit is potentially subject to appeal.  Thanks. 

Neil Caulkins 

 

From: Kaycee Hathaway  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 1:16 PM 

To: Neil Caulkins 

Cc: Doc Hansen 
Subject: SEPA/ Notice of Decision  

 

Dear Neil, 

 

NMF Enterprises has met all conditions for their ACU.  The appeal period for the MDNS and the decision started today, 

each being 10 working days.  Legally can I issue an approval letter for the ACU prior to the appeal period being 

competed?  If so is there any special language that needs to be added stating that they are subject to the 10 day appeal 

period?   

 

Thank you, 

Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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